
PRO-LIFE DEMOCRATS STRIKE OUT
Pro-life  Democrats  tried  to  persuade  Joe  Biden  and  the
leadership of the Democratic Party to soften their language on
abortion rights. But the 2020 Democratic Party Platform that
passed on August 19 shows they lost. Indeed, they lost on
every recommendation they made.

On May 12, Kirsten Day, executive director of Democrats For
Life of America (DFLA), wrote a letter to the members of the
Platform Committee. She made four recommendations, three of
which were very specific.

• “Remove the language opposing the Hyde Amendment and Helms
Amendment.” These amendments bar taxpayer-funded abortions.
• “Insert the following language committing to making abortion
rare.”  The  paragraph  begins  by  saying,  “As  Democrats,  we
support efforts to make abortions rare.” It then goes on to
make the case for adoption.
• “Insert the following language on the diversity of opinion
on  abortion.”  This  calls  on  the  Platform  to  “respect  the
conscience of each American” on issues like abortion.

The DFLA lost on all three.

There was a time, not too long ago, when Biden would have had
no problem accepting all three recommendations. Indeed, he was
never an extremist on abortion, until recently. Now he is.
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